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This week our topic has been Traditional Tales. We have been reading different 

versions of the story ‘Goldilocks and the three bears’.  

Activities this week at pre-school: 

 Porridge tasting – The children tasted different flavoured porridge. The 

children then voted which flavour they liked the best.  

 Goldilocks and the three bears kitchen role play – The children acted out 

the story in the role play area. They had three different sized bowls, 

spoons and chairs. There have been teddy bears and a goldilocks puppet in 

the home corner.  

 We made bear faces using cork boards as the face and loose parts as the 

facial features. The children used, lollypop sticks, pom poms, buttons etc.  

 The children made a bed for goldilocks out of different objects and 

materials. We talked about what would make a good bed. They decided if 

the bed was too hard, too soft or just right.  

 Tasting activity – The children used toast and fruit to make a bear face. 

They had bananas, raisins etc.  

 Maths activity – The children sorted objects into three categories – 

small, medium and large. We talked about what other features they had.  

 We acted out the story at circle time using different props – bowls, 

chairs etc.  

Important information 

 You are invited to attend our Stay and Play morning on Tuesday 30th 

January 8.45am-10.00am. There will be a snack and story at the end of 

the session.  

 Next week our focus story will be ‘The three little pigs’. Please bring in 

any versions of the three little pigs you might have.  

 Send in any WOW moments for the children or photos of experiences to: 

pre-school@bishopstawton-primary.org. We will also be sending paper 

copy of wow moments home.   

mailto:pre-school@bishopstawton-primary.org


2024 Admissions  

Parents/carers will be able to apply for Reception children places online from 

15th November 2023 until 15th January 2024. Please note that the Local 

Authority will no longer send out letters to parents or carers of children 

inviting them to apply. Please visit: 

www.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/school-information/apply-for-a-school-

place for more details. 

 

 

 

 


